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"Pickard, Gail" <Gail.Pickard@vancouver.ca> 
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Upcoming IB - Beach Ave eastbound closure 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

To further support the City and Park Board's efforts to reduce crowd ing and congregating on Stanley Park 
beaches and the Seawall, we are closing the eastbound lanes of Beach Avenue to veh icles starting on Thursday 
morning. We w ill be issuing an information bulletin Wednesday to give notice to the public, and signage w ill also 
be in place. This follows the Park Board's announcement today that they are closing Stanley Park to vehicles as of 
Wednesday. These closures are particularly important as we head into a four-day weekend with warmer 
temperatures. 

Best, 
Sadhu 

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston I City Manager 
Office of the City Manager I City of Vancouver 
604.873. 7627 I sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca 

Pronouns: he, him, his 
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The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the Musqueam, Squamish, and Tsleil-
Waututh peoples. 




